From: Mark Manos <msmanos@gmail.com>

Sent time: 05/10/2020 09:36:50 PM

To: Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Subject: Please extend the comment period on the Millennium Project
Dear Ms Nguyen -

The Covid-19 Emergency has absolutely dominated the media and the consciousnesses of Angelenos since it has hit our
community.

Our community needs more time to consider the ramifications of this giant development project.

Please extend the comment period so that this can truly be considered and discussed.

Thanks you,

Mark Manos
Tarzana



